
 
 

Permission Letter 
         
         
May 26, 2022 
         
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
AUTHORIZATION AND EVALUATION DIVISION 
7435 OAKLAND MILLS ROAD 
COLUMBIA, MD 21046 
         
         
SUBJECT: Permission Letter (Original FCC ID: R9C-CPH2387, Grant Date: 2022/4/21) 
         
         

To Whom It May Concern:  
         
Being the original applicant for the above mentioned FCC ID, We [Guangdong OPPO Mobile 
Telecommunications Corp., Ltd.], hereby authorize [ OnePlus Technology (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd.] to 
apply for FCC ID Change request for their model: [CPH2469], FCC ID: [2ABZ2-AA521] will be. They 
wish to market this product under their own company name. 
 
         
Best Regards,  
         

        

 
Print name: Xiong Bo  
Title: Manager  
Guangdong OPPO Mobile Telecommunications Corp. 


